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Beri Eye Care Associates PO Box 71 7 Gresham OR 97030: Email: mberimd@gmail.com

Follow Up Letter from Meena Beri, MD - Date: Sept. 25. 2023

Dear Patient:

As you are aware I retired from active practice with mixed emotions effective June 30, 2023. I sent you a letter
in April 2023 informing you of my impending retirement. At that time, I did not have a recommendation for
you to consider an EyeMD for continuity of your eye care.

However, since then there has been a development at my end and now I do have a suggestion for you. I would
like to introduce you to Dr. Mehrdad Malihi. As of October 1%, 2023, he will be taking over my practice
medical records. I have had the opportunity to know him, and we share similar philosophy towards patient care
especially in the current environment of large medical practices. Please see his contact information below.

Dr. Malihi is the founder of NW Eye Laser and Surgery (NELSI) where he has been practicing since 2018 in
the fields of general ophthalmology, cataract /refractive surgery, macula/ retinal diseases and glaucoma. Dr.
Malihi is a graduate of Tehran University, Medical School. He did his internship at Good Samaritan Hospital
in Baltimore, Maryland (affiliated with the John Hopkins University) and then completed his

Ophthalmology residency at Rutgers University in New Jersey. This was followed by two-year Glaucoma
Research Fellowship at the prestigious Mayo Clinic in Rochester, MN & another two-year Retina and Vitreous

Surgery Fellowship at the Casey Eye Institute at Oregon Health and Science University (OHSU) in Portland,
Oregon.

I am pleased to be leaving my beloved patients in Dr. Malihi’s capable hands. Your medical records are
confidential, and a copy can be transferred to another doctor or released to you or another person you designate
only with your permission. If you choose to see a different physician, please get an authorization form from
NELSI so they can transfer your records to your new doctor.

I have greatly valued our friendship and your loyalty over the years. I trust this new information will be of help
to you. Best wishes for your future eye care.

Sincerely, ¥%&§/\y

Meena Beri, MD

Mehrdad Malihi, MD.

Northwest Eye Laser & Surgery Institute
11786 SW Barnes Rd # 270

Portland, OR 97225

Fax: 503-747-6336

Office: 503 747-5044 Ext 1005

Email: office@nelsiportiand.com




